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The purpose of this grant program is to support the professional development of field supervisors who have worked with one or more UW-Whitewater College of Education students in a qualifying field experience during the Summer 2022, Fall 2022, or Spring 2023 semester.  In this program, professional development is viewed broadly as including activities and resources that promote and enhance knowledge and skills related to one’s work in supervising professionals-in-training and to one’s own work as a teacher; library media specialist; school, higher education, or community counselor; speech and language specialist; school psychologist, or health, fitness or recreation specialist.  Examples of appropriate activities and resources include workshops, field trips, professional books or manuals, and other materials related to one’s work responsibilities.  This grant cannot be used for tuition at post-secondary institutions or the cost of subscriptions to a professional journal or newsletter.

Grants are for a maximum of $500.  Individuals may receive this award only once during a period of five years.  Grant recipients will be reimbursed between June 1, 2023 and May 30, 2024 upon submission of receipt(s).  A W-9 Tax form will need to be submitted before reimbursement can be made. Completed applications due by April 1, 2023.
The proposal must contain the following three sections:

A. How the professional development of the applicant will be enhanced as a result of the resources and/or professional development activities funded by the grant

B. How the applicant’s knowledge and/or skills as a cooperating teacher, cooperating librarian, etc., will be enhanced as a result of the resources and/or professional development activities funded by the grant

C. A description about how the funds will be used.  Include information as to source and costs.

For more information or for an application, please email:
Jill Gerber
Office of Field Experiences

University of Wisconsin-Whitewater

Whitewater WI 53190-1790

gerberj@uww.edu
